
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Land, 
 
re: Comments on EU Consultation - Draft detailed guidance on the collection, verification and presentation of 
adverse reaction reports arising from clinical trials on medicinal products for human use 
 
The Association of British Neurologists welcome the revision of the Directive on adverse reaction reporting.  
We support attempts to simplify and rationalise the procedures for carrying out Randomised controlled trials 
(RCTs).   Simplification of the Directive should encourage researchers and 
clinicians to undertake  RCTs, which are crucial to improving treatments in all spheres of medicine, including 
neurology. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

                            
 
 
 
signed by Heather Angus-Leppan Hon Sec, and Charles Warlow Non-Exec Policy Advisor, on behalf of the ABN 
  


